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DODGERS “SISTERS” GAME

Bill Donohue

Today,  the  Catholic  League  will  contact  236  of  the  most
prominent Hispanic leaders in the Los Angeles area, asking
them to spread the word about our request for area Catholics
not to attend the June 16 Dodgers game that will honor the
Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence, an anti-Catholic group of
drag queens.

Our appeal is being made to the Catholic Association of Latino
Leaders,  the  LA  Latino  Chamber  of  Commerce,  the  National
Hispanic  Media  Coalition  and  the  National  Association  of
Hispanic  Real  Estate  Professionals  Los  Angeles.  All  236
leaders will receive a letter that details our request, and a
copy of the report that I wrote about the history of anti-
Catholic acts committed by the “Sisters.”

This brings to over 700 Catholic leaders we have contacted in
Los Angeles asking them to tell their constituents not to
attend the June 16 game.
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